
 

 

 

 

 

May 24, 2024 

Notice to all Residents of Riverdale Municipality:  

As most citizens are aware Riverdale Municipality has 
requested the assistance of the Province of Manitoba and the 
Manitoba RCMP through an interim agreement, to ensure 
all residents within the Riverdale Municipality continue to 
have the reliable police services.  

At this time, we would like to confirm that Manitoba RCMP 
has full jurisdiction for policing in Riverdale Municipality. 
Effective immediately, RCMP officers will be responding to 
all calls for service within our municipality.  

The contact numbers for police assistance are as follows: 
please continue to call 9-1-1 for all emergencies; all non-
emergent inquiries can be made at 204-726-7522.  

The safety of our residents is, and will always remain, our 
top priority. Furthermore, open communication with the 
community is important and we will provide updates as they 
become available. 

  

Thank-you,  
Riverdale Municipality 


